
 
 

 

The St. Peter Youth Group will be 

sponsoring a viewing of the movie                

The Passion of the Christ on                     

April 6, 2022 from 6:30 - 8:30 pm in 

the Gathering Hall. (Rated R)                                                       

All members of the parish are invited to 

view it.  

  
 


